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September 9, 2024 
 
Dear Families, Students, and Members of the Dansville Central School District Community, 

What does the future of our district hold? What are our core values that drive who we are and how we 
do things? We invite everyone to help answer these questions as we plan forward.   

We are excited to announce the launch of our new strategic planning process, a pivotal initiative that will 
shape the future of our district. As we begin this journey, we want to emphasize the importance of your 
involvement. As we move Dansville forward, we are committed to stakeholder engagement and 
collective ownership of the future of our schools.   

The updated Strategic Plan will aim to create a roadmap that not only reflects the aspects of our school 
that are already working well but also addresses areas in which we can make improvements. We are 
committed to considering your perspectives and opinions on the direction we should take. 

We genuinely value your input in making our updated Strategic Plan the best it can be. We encourage 
you to share your insights on what we are excelling at and where there's room for growth. Additionally, 
we are eager to hear your thoughts on what we should prioritize for the future. 

To participate and share your valuable feedback, use your SmartPhone to capture the QR code below OR 
follow this link: https://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/506270916/survey. 

This survey platform allows participants to share thoughts you have anonymously.  Participants can 
submit as many thoughts as they would like.  You can also view and rate the feedback and thoughts 
provided by other community members. We encourage an open and ongoing dialogue, so feel free to 
revisit the platform often and keep the conversation alive.  

Your feedback will be instrumental in guiding our future plans, so we urge you to make your voice 
heard. The survey will remain accessible until Friday, October 11th.  

Thank you for your engagement and support as we work together to shape the future of Dansville 
Central Schools! 

Sincerely,             ThoughtExchange QR Code: 

 

Kelly M. Zimmerman,  
Superintendent of Schools 

https://tejoin.com/scroll/659616381
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/506270916/survey

